

February 19, 2019

Bob Therres, Public Services Manager/Assistant City Manager City of Blaine 10801 Towne Square Drive NE Blaine, MN 55449

Re:

Bid Recommendation Letter for:

Blaine Activity Center 292 Project No. 18048.00

Dear Mr. Therres:

Our office has contacted the low bidder, Ebert Construction, regarding their bid numbers submitted for the above referenced project. Ebert Construction has agreed that their bid is valid. Therefore, 292 Design Group recommends acceptance of the Lump Sum Base Bid of \$3,677,000 and Bid Alternate #1 of \$32,500, as presented by Ebert Construction on February 19, 2019. The total of the Base Bid plus Alternate #1 is \$3,709,500.

We look forward to moving ahead with this project for the City of Blaine.

Please contact our office should there be any questions regarding this recommendation.

Sincerely,

292 Design Group

Pamela Bakken Anderson, AIA

Partner